
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 3:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Kevin Graham

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Pertaining to file # EB-2020-0246...regarding the elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class...I feel the roughly 150,000
customers that fall within this classification do support the overall system. Without that segment, cost would be
greatly increased to the other three classes.
Whether our property is on the grid...or not...lines still need to run and maintained. Having cleared land and
roadways, only helps to keep Hydro’s costs down. Personally; I feel being charged the current distribution fee for
6 months of none-use is more than sufficient to defray a portion of expense from “full time” customers. I also feel an
increase of over 100%....is extremely unfair.




